
April 8, 2021

Dear Senator Chip Curry,  Representative Roberts and Members of the Committee 
on Innovation, Development, Economic Advancement and Business:

This is clarification for LD 891: “An Act To Eliminate or Forgive Fines and Penalties on 
Persons and Businesses Due to the COVID-19 Pandemic”.

Fines or Penalties imposed during the COVID-19 crisis due to the COVID-19 
restrictions will be returned to the affected parties during the 2021 supplemental 
budget process.

I am respectfully,

Rep. Sherman Hutchins
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